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LOOKING AFTER THE NATION'S EYES AND EARS SINCE 1897

17" September 2024

Deputy Paul Donnelly T.D.,

Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

Email: paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 36675/24 - WTE Consultant Ophthalmic Surgeons 2022, 2023 and 2024

Dear Deputy Donnelly,

Please see below response to the above PQ below:-

Year WTE Consultant Ophthalmic Surgeon
Dec 2022 | 16.33
Dec 2023 | 16.83
Aug 2024 | 17.03

Yours sincerely

Donal Brosnahan
Accountable Officer and Clinical Director
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